
From: Chase Settle
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Bob Asher
Subject: Carl TP Com #1
Date: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 8:01:55 AM
Attachments: Carl TP Com #1 Results Sketch.pdf

Mike and Heather,
 
Attached is a sketch of the release and the current analytical results that have been collected for the
 below listed location.  I wanted to know if there is enough delineation shown in the current results
 to proceed to the Work Plan Stage or if further delineation of chlorides is necessary given that DTG
 is shown as 250’ according to the Chevron/Texaco Trend Map?
 
Carl TB Com. #1
30-015-26138
Section 22, T20S-R24E
1980 FSL & 660 FEL
Eddy County, New Mexico
 
Released: Unknown amounts of P/W; Recovered: 0 P/W
 
 
Thanks,
 
 

Chase Settle
Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation

105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)
575-703-6537 (Cell)
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